

## Senator Bonacic Meets with Members of the NYS Nurse Practitioners Association

JOHN J. BONACIC April 17, 2018



(Albany, NY)- State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) met in his Albany office today with members of the New York State Nurse Practitioners Association to discuss issues related to the nursing field as well as legislation they would like to see passed this session. The nurses were in Albany as part of the Association's annual lobby day and spent the day meeting with legislators.